DashFlash News
January 7th 2014

Hello, this is DashFlash News reporting to you about the weekly news. Finally, after many tries, we have created our final flow chart. The patch group is going to show us their final t-shirt this week. The managers of this all, are trying to figure out how we can pay for the t-shirts. Everyone is working hard,  especially the programmers and builders. They are rewiring and putting in lights in the Ardulab. The Bulletin Board group are taking down our old CASIS wall and putting up a new and updated one. Everyone is super busy and focused on their work. This is DashFlash News giving you the weekly report.    
